
February 2023 – Literature Committee Chair Report 

Good evening my name is Jill and I’m an alcoholic and the literature committee chair.   

During the last month there have been very exciting developments for the literature committee. 

An in-person literature committee meeting has been scheduled for the last Wednesday of each month 

at 5:30pm at the North Port Library private room. 

During our first meeting, held on January 25th, we (Deb B and myself) discussed the following: 

- The lay-out of our new literature display board and the materials/literature needed. 

- Additional items to be displayed with the board – easels, photos, etc.. 

- The purchasing of tickets for the Oldtimers Dinner in March. 

Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday February 23rd and we will begin the construction of the 

display board – we are very excited!! 

Our first event will be the Oldtimers dinner on March 10th and we hope to show off a beautiful display 

and engage our fellowship in learning about new materials and possibly reconnecting with some oldies 

but goodies.   

If you know of any group anniversaries or other events that would benefit from the literature committee 

joining please let either myself or my alt. chair Deb B.  . 

As always I am blessed and honored to by your Literature Committee Chair 

In love and service 

Jill M. 


